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Items currently affecting our sport

 

From: http://www.huffingtonpost.ca/jordan-bateman/ B.C. Liberals' Off-Road Licensing Tax Grab Goes Too Far

For a government that prides itself on holding the line on taxes and cutting red tape, the B.C. Liberals have sure
blundered on their new off-road vehicle (ORV) tax and licensing scheme.  ...continue reading  TAX IMPLICATIONS OF
USED MOTORCYCLE SALESA question posed to "The Tax Man" by a VMC member  REMEMBER THIS?PROVINCIAL
GOVERNMENT WANTS YET ANOTHER SLICE OF YOUR MONEY Have you  paid for your off-road license plate
yet?  Full Text is here IT'S GOING AHEAD AND THE FULL UPDATE IS NOW AVAILABLEHERE   Voluntary ORV
registration extended to Nov. 1, 2015From http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/ VICTORIA - Mandatory off-road vehicle
registration is being deferred from June 1 to Nov. 1, 2015.The extra time provides additional time for off-road users to
prepare for the mandatory registration, while the regulatory details are finalized on both registration and safety. Continue
readingFORUM DISCUSSION IS HERE    Please note that there is now full time logging at  Boyd's Pit 7 days a week,
therefore riding is strongly discouraged.  There were some near misses at Boyd's Pit recently and the VMC is being
blamed.  Please talk to your friends and ask them not to ride there as it is private property and riding is only by permit
during events.  The VMC is working toward obtaining a riding permit for this area but until this time, please  

DO NOT RIDE THERE. 
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